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RISE Camp “Nut Aware” Policy: 
RISE Camp follows the Moses Brown “Nut Aware” Policy.  This means that we 
will not at any time serve food with peanuts or tree nuts.   

With this in mind, we ask that our campers and staff do NOT PACK PEANUT 
BUTTER OR ANY NUT PRODUCTS in their lunches or snacks.   

To help us keep our camp safe for all campers, please check all food labels and 
avoid packing any items that state the following: 

• "contains peanuts" 
• "may contain peanuts"   
• "processed in a facility with nuts of any kind” 

 
Other alternatives to using peanut butter in sandwiches are sunflower butter and 
soy butter. 

Thank you for helping us to maintain a safe environment for your children. 

Regards, 

 

 
Jerrett Wilson 
RISE Camp Director 
Moses Brown School 
 

 


